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I am opposed to the proposed AFL stadium at Mac Point.

It will spoil this area, and the quiet ambience of the foreshore and the Cenotaph. It is
simply the wrong site. Car parking and traffic horrors will also be very big issues.

We do not need this stadium; it is certainly nowhere near the priority of a better health
system and other more pressing issues that these hundreds of millions of dollars could be
spent on.

We already have a perfectly suitable stadium at Bellerive.

Please do not proceed with this proposal

Yours sincerely
Andrew Climie





